
 
 
Our Ref : NPB 

 
May 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Plymstock School intends to run a Sponsored Walk on Friday 30 June 2017 for your child.  We anticipate 
that the day will be a fantastic community event that will bring together all members of both our school and 
the wider community. 
 
We intend to use the proceeds to support the student enrichment programme that we operate throughout the 
year benefiting student activities, providing additional opportunities and rewarding positive student 
behaviour.  We also intend to use the fund to improve the school environment for students at break and 
lunchtimes. 
 
The walk will depart from school after morning registration and follow a 10 mile route from school around the 
boundary of Saltram Park and back.  We would like all students to have the opportunity to take part in the 
walk and have designed an alternative route for students who are physically unable to complete the distance 
that is also suitable for wheelchairs.  
 
The students will be required to walk in small groups and get an individual passport stamped 6 times en-
route to ensure they are safe and complete the allocated route in the appropriate manner.  In addition, staff 
will be walking the route interspersed amongst the students. 
 
For students wishing to participate in this event please register by: 
 

1. Returning the attached SOE3 form by Friday 16 June 
Complete the attached consent form and return to your child’s tutor or The Hub as soon as possible. 
Alternatively sign and scan electronically returning to support@plymstockschool.org.uk. 
 

2. A one off £10 payment per family payable via ParentPay by Friday 16 June  
If you have not received your activation code to access your ParentPay account or you have any 
queries about paying by ParentPay please contact the Finance office.  
 

3. Failure to meet either of these deadlines will unfortunately mean that your child will 
potentially have to remain in school and not participate in the Sponsored Walk. 

 
ON THE DAY OF THIS EVENT 
 
Our sponsored walk will prove to be a great community activity and we would love to see as many students 
participate as possible.  However, a normal as possible school day will operate for those students not 
walking. No late entries will be allowed. 
 
Any queries, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Bellamy, Head of Year 11. 

Yours faithfully 
 
                                                        
 
 
 

Mr N Bellamy       
HEAD OF YEAR 11      
nbellamy@plymstockschool.org.uk  


